TA'AN KWACH'AN JUDICIAL COUNCIL
BOX 31735
WHITEHORSE, YUKON Y1A 6L3
Phone (867) 667-7500
Fax (867) 393-3904

Case Number: TKJC06-15

Applicant: Diane Graham

This will confirm receipt of your letter to the Ta’an Kwach’an Judicial Council
dated October 4, 2006 regarding Ms. Gail Anderson.

The Judicial Council does not accept this as a complaint for the following
reasons:

1. While you conclude the letter with a request that Ms. Graham be
suspended for compromising the dignity and effectiveness of her position
as a Board member, most of the supporting text indulges in unrelated
accusations respecting a variety of other people. Most notable among
these is Mr. John Burdek, who is not provided with any opportunity to
answer to the many serious allegations you have made through the
Judicial Council process. This type of content in a request to remove a
Board member is highly inappropriate and will not be accepted. You
cannot use an application to the Judicial Council as a vehicle to air
complaints - many that are very serious — that are in respect of people or
matters outside our jurisdiction.

2. ltis a requirement of the Judicial Council rules of procedure and
Constitution of the Ta'an Kwach’an Council that an application to the
Judicial Council to consider removing a Board member be provided
simultaneously to the member that is the subject of the request. This
affords the subject of the complaint to respond. Your letter provides no
such indication that this has been done and therefore is also not
acceptable for this reason.
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Should you wish you pursue this matter further, you are required to submit an
application consistent with our rules and the Constitution and in this case we
require that you provide written evidence that your submission has been
delivered to a named Board member. You must also provide sufficient detail to
support your application, but refrain from making vexatious accusations or
allegations or including matters that are not material to the complaint being made
against the Board member.

No further action will be taken by the Judicial Council in response to your
October 4, 2006 letter respecting Ms. Anderson.

Issued by the Ta'an Kwach’an Judicial Council this&fg;y of October, 2006.

C. Gail Anderson
TKC Board





